IMPORTANT: Notice about COVID-19
Community Leaders are very concerned about the increase of COVID-19 infection rates in West Norfolk. We urge all residents to follow these simple Government Rules during the second Lockdown.

• Stay at home as much as you can; 
• Don’t meet people indoors;
• Only meet one person outside, 
• Only make essential journeys;
• Wash your hands for at least 20 seconds regularly;
Avoid touching your face – eyes, nose, mouth: wear a mask when in shops etc;
Space: maintain social distancing – two metres apart -         when you have to be out;

• Self-isolate if you have Covid-19 symptoms or have received a positive test result, or live with someone who has coronavirus.

West Norfolk, we can stop the spread of coronavirus if we act together


Alan Holmes,					November 2020
Councillor Denver Ward
King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Borough Council

